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Alberta Aids to Daily Living 

Bulletin #128 
Consumer product recall 
Voluntary product recall - Drive home 
bed assist handles recall 
 
 
Alberta Aids to Daily Living (AADL)-approved manufacturer Drive DeVilbiss Healthcare (Drive), 
in cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission and Health Canada, has 
informed AADL of a recent voluntary recall of certain products. The recall involves certain bed 
assist handles and a bed assist rail, which Drive distributed from October 2007 through June 
2021. 

This recall is due to serious hazard risk or death when attached to an adult’s bed. Users 
can become trapped within the bed assist handle or rail or between the handle/rail and 
the side of the mattress. This poses a serious entrapment hazard and risk of death by 
asphyxiation. 

This recall involves the four Drive models listed in the chart and pictured below. The 
manufacture name, Drive, and model number are printed on a label located on the product’s 
metal tubing.  

Model Product 
15064 Bed Assist Handle  

15062 Bed Assist Rail with Folding Board 

RTL15073 Home Bed Assist Handle  

RTL15063-ADJ Home Bed Assist Handle 
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Remediation plan 
Each customer (dealer/distributor/retailer/re-seller) that has purchased any of the four Drive bed 
rails in question has received a safety recall email. The email content provides the 
manufacturer’s official statement, remediation plan and actions customers 
(dealer/distributor/retailer/re-seller) need to take. The manufacturer has requested that 
customers destroy remaining inventory of the affected recalled products. 

AADL vendors will receive similar notification of the product recall of affected products. Vendors 
are to immediately stop selling the recalled items. Any retailer selling, offering for sale or 
distributing any product covered by the recall is violating federal law. 

AADL authorizers, vendors and other stakeholders will be informed of any updates via an AADL 
bulletin. 

Action to be taken by affected clients 
Immediately stop using the product and contact the AADL-approved vendor list, available at 
AADL Mattress Overlays, Transfer Aids and Accessories.    

More information 
Jennifer Mabugat Chan, AADL Program Manager, Mobility Benefits  
T: 780-422-6567  
E: JenniferMabugatChan@gov.ab.ca  
 
For more information from the manufacturer, please call (877) 467-3099 from 8:00 a.m. to 7:00 
p.m. ET, Monday through Friday.   
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